October 16, 2017

Michael Mason

500 Shentel Way

PO Box 459

Edinburg, VA 22824
mike.mason@emp.shentel.com

Marlene H. Dortch

Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
455 12" Street, N.W., TW-A325
Washington, DC 20554

Aftention: Eleanor Lott
International Bureau

Dear Sir or Madam,

This letter is to inform the FCC Licensing Department of the fact that Shenandoah Cable
Television, LLC is no longer utilizing the below mentioned satellite earth stations to receive
satellite signals. In all cases all of the satellite dishes have been removed from the premises. By
this letter we request that the authorizations be surrendered.

Licensee Station Location Call Sign Expiration Date
Shenandoah Cable Television, LLC Covington, VA E030139 6/5/18
Shenandoah Cable Television, LLC Belington, WV E6561 12/16/18
Shenandoah Cable Television, LLC Webster Springs, WV | E6625 12/30/18
Shenandoah Cable Television, LLC Sutton, WV E873628 9/4/22
Shenandoah Cable Television, LLC Summersville, WV E873635 9/4/22
Shenandoah Cable Television, LLC Weston, VA E873636 9/4/22
Best Regards,




